
Friday 16th June 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to see so many pupils dressed in yellow   

today in support of Cystic Fibrosis.  Thank you for supporting 

this and for helping us raise money for the cause. 

At the end of last week, Mr Knaggs took a group of Year 3 and 

4; and Year 5 and 6 pupils to an athletics competition at     

Costello Stadium.  The Year 3 and 4 team finished third overall 

and the Year 5 and 6 team finished first overall.  The Year 5 

and 6 team have been invited to take part in the county finals 

in a couple of weeks time. 

We are really proud of all pupils who took part, but well done in 

particular to Alicja and Veronika who came first and second of 

all girls in the Year 5 and 6 competitions; and Mason who 

came third of all boys in the Year 5 and 6 competitions.  Well 

done! 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.24% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

RLS 

97.69% 

 

KS2  

4TW 

96.71% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Reading Corner 

Hull Schools Library Service are on location set-

ting up this year's Big Malarkey Festival taking 

place at East Park on Saturday 24th and Sunday 

25th June.  Book tickets at WELCOME - The Big 

Malarkey Festival  

Over this magical weekend, families can take 

part in so many wonderfully inspiring workshops 

including storytelling, theatre performance, creative writing, drawing, hip hop art, 

crafts, circus performance, meet the author, dance performance, digital fun, mask 

making, illustration workshop, painting, music and so much more!  

 

https://thebigmalarkeyfestival.com/ 

 

Water bottles - a reminder 

Please can you ensure that water 

bottles that are sent into school are 

either purchased bottles designed 

for drinks or recycled water bottles. 

We are noticing an increase in 

Prime bottles being brought into 

school but these are not suitable as 

water bottles. 

Please also ensure that pupils are 

only bringing water and not energy 

drinks or sports hydration drinks. 

Thank you for your support in this. 

School photographs 

 

School photographs take 

place on Tuesday 20th 

June 2023.   

For pupils in Nursery, they 

will be having individual 

photographs only.   

For pupils in Reception to 

Year 6 they will be having 

individual photographs 

and class photographs 

taken.   

Please send your child to 

school in school uniform 

on this day. 

Monday 26th June 2023 Reception 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Year 3 and 4  

Thursday 29th June 2023 Nursery 

Friday 30th June 2023 Year 1 and 2 

Sports Days 2023 

 

Earlier today, we sent out letters about Sports Day via 

Parentmail to each phase.   

Please read the letter  carefully as these explain     

details for the event which will ensure it runs smoothly 

and keeps all children safe. 

 

The dates for each Sports Day are listed below.  Each 

one starts at 9.15am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals eligibility 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

For those pupils moving into Year 3 

from September, school meals will 

cost £1.50 a day. 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals

